14-1910

MEMO

Date: 9-10-14

To: Manitowoc City Council From: Chad Scheinoha

Re: Request to use funds from Silver Creek Park donation tube

I would like to request to use funds in the amount of \$1,260.00 from the Silver Creek Park donation tube for 18 new concrete tee pads for the disc golf course at Indian Creek Park during October of 2014. The current balance of the fund is \$2,849.16.

This money will pay for the concrete that will be formed and poured by volunteers.

The donation tube is located on the disc golf course at Silver Creek Park, so most donations are from disc golfers. This should be a very good use for these donations to help inprove disc golfing at Indian Creek Park.

Fricke Concrete – 18 cubic yards of redi-mix concrete

\$1,260.00